Attention!

The MBTA is facing some hard choices
about service cuts to cope with COVID-
related budget shortfalls. If you have
concerns, please go to:

https://www.mbta.com/financials/forging-ahead

and use the general feedback form at the
bottom of the page.

If you need assistance expressing your
concerns, please contact Brookline's ADA
Coordinator, Sarah E. Kaplan, at
skaplan®@brooklinema.gov.
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